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April 30, 2024 
 
California Energy Commission 
1516 9th Street MS-14 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
Attn. Mr. Cheng Moua, Standards Compliance Branch 
 
RE:  NEBB ATTCP Annual Status Report for 2023 
 
Dear Mr. Moua, 
 
This letter is to provide the California Energy Commission with a status update of the NEBB ATTCP program.    
TRAINING, CERTIFICATION & REPORTING ACTIVITY: 
 
As of 12/31/2023, NEBB has (4) certified employers and (34) certified technicians. This is an increase of (1) new employer 
and (29) new technicians.  
Currently, there are (103) technician applications for certification. Of those, (29) applications are being verified, (1) are in 
the process of hands-on training, and (73) are in the process of written exams.  
Currently, there are a total of (46) employer applications for certification. Of those, (20) applications are being verified, (24) 
are in the process of online training, and (2) are in the process of the written exam. 
During this period there were (58) NRCA forms completed in (20) different Counties. The 2022 NRCA forms that were 
completed consisted of the following forms:  
 

• NRCA-MCH-2A 
• NRCA-MCH-3A 
• NRCA-MCH-5A 
• NRCA-MCH-6A 
• NRCA-MCH-7A 
• NRCA-MCH-8A 
• NRCA-MCH-12A 
• NRCA-MCH-13A 
• NRCA-MCH-18A 

 
None of the forms viewed through the desk audit were triggered or flagged by ESCO’s audit feature. Therefore, there have 
been no quality assurance and accountability activities required.  NEBB did not need to take any actions to correct problems 
with ATT’s field performance or ATE’s. The NEBB continues to meet the requirements of §10-103.2 as an ATTCP. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions regarding this report. 
 
Best regards, 

 
Tiffany J. Meyers 
NEBB Executive Vice President 

http://www.nebb.org/

